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Communications with
Faculty/Staff
Students are expected to respond to all communications from members
of the faculty and staff of the college the next business day. The official
method of communication is the campus email address as each student
is assigned a Wofford College email account upon entry. Each student is
also assigned a campus post office box where they may receive notices
and requests from college personnel. Both the campus email address
and the campus post office box (CPO) are preferred communication
channels.

Students are expected to check their campus email and post office
box daily and respond to staff and faculty by the end of the next
business day.  Failure to regularly check  and read official methods
of communication may result in missed opportunities, including
deadlines for registration, financial aid, coursework, or campus
activities. 


